From: Charles Harris [charris@telfordtech.com]
Sent:  Friday, May 21, 2004 10:26 AM

To: efast2@dol.gov

Subject: Go Paperless - File Electronically????7??

As a small business owner, this is the most ridiculous system | have ever seen. Why shouid | have to pay extra to
file a return electronically? Electronic filing saves the government money. Why not have a web site where | can
do the filing directly? All the software vendors listed on the web site seem to be selling packages for CPA firms
(ie high priced). Until you provide direct for the end-user, free of charge filing, you should send a set of paper
forms instead of making us ask for them.

Charles T. Harris
President, Teiford Technologies, Inc.



